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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

February 24, 1988
BCANP28823

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTN: Mr. George Dick, Jr., Project Manager
Procject Directorate IV
Division of Reactor Projects III, IV,
V and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-§
Security Plan Changes in
Accordance with 10CFR73.55

Dear Mr. Dick:

The attached information is provided in response to your letter of
September 16, 1987 (@CNA@98712). Further clarification of your comments
was obtained from Mr. Barry Manili during telephone conversaticas with Mr,
dale James of my staff. Our response reflects the information Mr. Manili
provided.

Alco attached are revised pages to the ANO Industrial 3ecurity Plan
reflecting the changes made to address your comments.

The sttached material contains Safeguards Information as described by
10CFR73.21. Disclosure to unauthorized individuals is prohibited by
Section 147 of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended. Therefore, AP&L
requests that the attached be withheld from public disclosure per
10CFR2.790.

Very g;u}y yours,

Dan R. Howard
Manager, Licensing
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Attachment
cc: L. A. Yandell, Chief
Radiological Protecticn and Safeguards Branch

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011
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